
 
 

May 13, 2020 
 

Dear Heidelberg Students, 
 
As we wrap up what can only be called an unprecedented and historic semester, the Owen Center for 
Teaching and Learning and the Faculty Development Committee would like to get a sense of your 
educational experiences. As educators, we are really curious about how the strategies and practices 
Heidelberg Faculty used to teach in the COVID-19 pandemic impacted your learning. We hope to make 
this survey of instructional practices an annual practice. 
  
Please take 15 minutes to complete this form and let us know how we did in the midst of this global 
crisis. 
 
Thank you and have a great summer! 
 
Sincerely, 
   

Courtney DeMayo Pugno, Ph.D. 
Executive Director of the Owen Center for Teaching and Learning  
 
Lindsey Haubert, Ph.D. 
Chair of the Faculty Development Committee 

 

https://forms.gle/kx3dZfay9tVDCbrV9

